
Yoked Parish Seeking Full-time Pastor 
 
February 21. 2020 
 
 
Dear Friend in Christ, 
 
The First Presbyterian Church of Camden, Arkansas and the Tate’s Bluff Presbyterian 
Church of Chidester, Arkansas are seeking a pastor for this newly formed yoked 
parish.  
 
Let me tell you a bit about our parish. We are two churches with a combined 
membership of 104 members. The churches are located 24 miles apart. The parish is 
composed of a group of caring persons with a wonderful diversity. We share a deep 
commitment to the gospel of Jesus Christ through our racial and theological 
individualities. We believe that each congregation brings uniqueness into the larger 
body that enhances the richness offer ministry. Camden First is exceptional in its music 
ministry. Tate’s Bluff is generous in their commitment to mission and community 
support.  
 
We seek a pastor who understands and appreciates our community culture, the 
wisdom of the elderly, the nurture of the young and a fascination of the human 
experience.  
 
Tate’s Bluff is located in a peaceful rural setting on a bluff overlooking the Ouachita 
River while Camden is the manufacturing center of south Arkansas. It boasts a highly 
skilled workforce with a long history of aerospace and defense related manufacturing.  
 
There is a depth to our people and our communities that has to be experienced to 
really understand. We are trusting that God will send us a pastor who can walk with us 
along this road to discovery. It is our hope that you will forward this letter to someone 
whom you know to be open to a new call. 
 
Our Ministry information Form, 21839.AC1, is available on Church Leadership 
Connection.  
 
Thank you for your time. We seek your prayers as we travel along this road. 
Sincerely, 
 
Hamilton Singleton 
PNC Chairman 
P.O. Box 763 
Camden, Arkansas 71711 
870-833-0109 
pnccomm@yahoo.com 


